
Notice of Nondiscrimination 
 
The school district does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national 
origin, sex, disability, or age in its programs and activities and provides equal 
access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups.  The following 
person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the 
nondiscrimination policies: 
 

Name: Adam Patrick 
Title:  Superintendent 
Address: 303 Walnut Street, Potter, NE 69156 
Telephone: (308) 879-4434 
E-mail: adam.patrick@pdcoyotes.org 

 
For further information on notice of nondiscrimination, visit 
http://wdcrobcolp01.ed.gov/CFAPPS/OCR/contactus.cfm for the address and 
phone number of the office that serves your area or call 1-800-421-3481.   
 
For additional prohibited discrimination and related information, please review 
school district Policy 3053 – Nondiscrimination.   
  


